
March 8, 2002

Vince Juliano
Waterford Library
49 Rope Ferry Road
Waterford, CT 06385

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Mr. Juliano:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

First Selectman Paul Eccard 
15 Rope Ferry Road
Waterford, CT 06385

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Mr. Eccard:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

First Selectman Wayne Fraser 
P.O. Drawer 519
Niantic, CT 06357

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Mr. Fraser:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

The Honorable Dolores Hauber 
Mayor, Town of Groton
45 Fort Hill Road
Groton, CT 06340

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Mayor Hauber:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

The Honorable Ernie Hewett 
Mayor of New London
181 State Street
New London, CT 06320

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Mayor Hewett:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

The Honorable Catherine W.  Cook
State Senator
43 Pequot Avenue
Mystic, CT 06355

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Ms. Cook:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

The Honorable Nancy DeMarinis
State Representative
898 Shennecossett Road
Groton, CT 06340

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Ms. DeMarinis:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

The Honorable Melodie Peters
State Senator
10 Totoket Road
Quaker Hill, CT 06375

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Ms. Peters:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

The Honorable Edith Prague
State Senator
145 Route 87
Columbia, CT 06237

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Ms. Prague:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

The Honorable Diana Urban
State Representative
146 Babcock Road
North Stonington, CT 06359

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Ms.  Urban:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

The Honorable Andrea Stillman
State Representative
5 Coolidge Court
Waterford, CT 06385

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Ms. Stillman:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

Mr. James Sherrard
66 Algonquin Drive
Mystic, CT 06355

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Mr. Sherrard:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

Rosemary Bassilikas
Citizens Awareness Network
54 Old Turnpike Road
Haddam, CT 06438

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Ms. Bassilikas::

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

Geri Winslow
Citizens Regulatory Commission
30 Mullen Hill Rd.
Waterford, CT 06384

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Ms. Winslow:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated



March 8, 2002

J. Besade
Fish Unlimited
12 5th Avenue
Waterford, CT 06385

SUBJECT: MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - ANNUAL ASSESSMENT OF
SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

Dear Mr. Besade:

I would like to personally invite you and other members of your organization to attend a meeting
between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and Dominion Power in which the NRC
staff will discuss with Dominion our annual assessment of the safety performance of the
Millstone Nuclear Power Station. 

The meeting will be held at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2002, Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, L. F. Sillin Jr. Nuclear Training Center, Simulator Training Building, Rope Ferry Road,
Route 156, Waterford, CT, and is open to the public for observation.  At the meeting we will
briefly discuss our Reactor Oversight Process and then discuss with Dominion our assessment
of their safety performance of Millstone and their response to our assessment.  The NRC staff
will be available following the meeting to answer questions from you and members of the public
regarding the safety performance of Millstone and the role of the NRC in ensuring safe plant
operations.  

The NRC recently completed its annual assessment of the safety performance of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station in accordance with the NRC Reactor Oversight Process.  Our
assessment used the most recent performance indicator data and inspection findings from
April 1, 2001 through December 31, 2001.  We described our assessment results in a letter to
Dominion on March 4, 2002; a copy of that letter is attached.

You can also become familiar with our Reactor Oversight Process, the information we used in
our annual assessment, and the specific safety performance at the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station through the NRC Web site.  This information may be accessed at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS.index.html

Your schedule permitting, I look forward to meeting you on March 21, 2002.  In the interim,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 610-337-5233, if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: As Stated


